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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 4:06 PM
To: 'mayor@malvernar.gov'
Subject: Effluent Violation Warning Letter - AR0034126
Attachments: Malvern Violation Letter.pdf

Good afternoon, 
 
Please review the attached document detailing the effluent violations for the period of January 31, 2022 – December 31, 
2022. Continued violations may result in formal enforcement action.  
 
No further action is needed at this time. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

KRISTEN GRAHAM 
Compliance Analyst | 501.682.0758 
Office of Water Quality | Enforcement Branch 
Arkansas Division of Environmental Quality 

 
 


